
Results Day 
Thursday 17 August 2017
Results for A level will be available on 
CristalWeb from 7:30am and all others from 
11:00am.  

E-Assessment will be open from 11:00am if 
you require access to a computer.

Enrolment for 1st year students - 
Wednesday 30 August to Friday 1 Sept 
2017
If you do not have your appointment 
details, please contact Student Services on 
01252 688317.

Review for 2nd year students - 
Tuesday 5 and Wednesday 6 September 
2017
2nd years attend college on both of these 
days. 
As soon as you have confirmed your 
programme of study online, temporary 
timetables will be available on CristalWeb.  
You need to attend College on both of these 
review days - your timetable will operate 
from 9:00am on the Tuesday.

Induction for 1st year students - 
Thursday 7 to Friday 8 September 2017
1st years attend college on one of these 
days. Appointment slots are given out at 
enrolment.  

Start of term for 1st year students
Monday 11 September 2017
Only 1st years attend college on these days.

Start of term for 2nd year students
Wednesday 13 September 2017
All students attend college on these days.

Start of Term 
September 2017 

If you have any questions about results day 
feel free to tweet us @Farnborough6th, 
email us on admin@farnborough.ac.uk or 
call us on 01252 688200. 

Newsletter
Results day and start of 

term special
August 2017 

A2 students – we will be holding a celebration 
in College on results day so come along and 
join fellow students, parents and staff.  Don’t 
worry if you haven’t booked - please feel free 
to come along. 

Make sure that you have returned any 
outstanding books/other items and 
completed the leavers’ survey before results 
day! If you have forgotten your CristalWeb 
password please call the College helpdesk 
on 01252 688271.  See our website for more 
details. 


